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US Representative, Keith Ellison, Deputy Chair of the Democratic National Committee
since 2017, has been accused of domestic abuse against his ex-girlfriend, Karen Monahan,
who supports her accusation with text messages, medical records, and therapy
records. Monahan says she has been smeared, threatened, and isolated by her own
[Democrat] party.  -GEG

The woman who accused U.S. Rep. Keith Ellison, D-Minn., of domestic abuse released on
Wednesday what appeared to be a medical document from 2017 detailing the abuse allegedly
caused by the congressman.

Karen Monahan, an ex-girlfriend of Ellison, published the document on social media just
days after saying the Democratic Party “smeared” her and threatened to isolate her over
her allegations against the deputy of the Democratic National Committee (DNC).

A doctor wrote in the medical document that Monahan “states that she was in a very
stressful environment for years, emotional and physical abuse by a partner with whom she
is now separated.

“She identifies the individual she was involved with as Congressman Ellison, and she is
worried about retribution if she identifies him publicly,” the document added.

The woman claims the document’s date – Nov. 28, 2017 – proves she discussed the abuse
story long before she publicly voiced her accusations against the Democrat.

“She identifies the individual she was involved with as Congressman Ellison, and she is
worried about retribution if she identifies him publicly.”

– Medical document provided by Karen Monahan
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She came forward with her story last month, alleging that Ellison sent her threatening
text messages and once screamed obscenities at her as he dragged her off a bed by her
feet.

Ellison has denied all the accusations, saying he “never behaved this way.” He did
acknowledge he was in a relationship with the woman.

Monahan previously said that she has a video of Ellison attacking her, but declined the
requests to release the footage, saying it’s too traumatic.

The allegations didn’t lead to any immediate action against the congressman, except for
the announcement that the DNC would review the accusations. He went on to win the
Democratic primary election for Minnesota attorney general.

Earlier this week, Monahan said the Democratic Party doesn’t believe her allegations,
even as it stood behind Christine Blasey Ford, who accused Supreme Court nominee Brett
Kavanaugh’s accuser of sexual misconduct.

“No, they don’t,” Monahan tweeted in response to a question whether the party believes
women’s stories about misconduct. “I’ve been smeared, threatened, isolated from my own
party. I provided medical records from 2017, stating on two different Dr. Visits, I told
them about the abuse and who did it. My therapist released records stating I have been
dealing and healing from the abuse.”

Read full article here…
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